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Road Construction Update

For Immediate Release: Friday, December 14,2012

County Road Closure for Culvert Replacement

Crews from the Logan County Highway Department will be replacing a culvert as
part of our roadway maintenance program.

Crews are planning to replace a culvert on County Road 23 between C.R. 255
and C.R. 52 with a scheduled replacement date of Tuesday December 18, 2012,

weather permitting. Closure will occur between the hours of 7:30 A.M. and 3:30
P.M. All scheduling is subject to weather conditions.

We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur.

All Road Construction Updates are posted on our web site at: www.co.logan.oh.us/engineer




